
ATTENTION EBCC FAMILY 

This coming Sunday, June 23rd, please plan to remain following morning service 
for a brief meeting. We are excited to present to our membership proposed plans 
for a FELLOWSHIP HALL FACELIFT!  A   committee has with much prayer, during 
the past several months, received and compared bids from contractors to provide 
a much needed refurbishment of our fellowship hall.  The final step in this process 
is to receive approval from our membership to proceed. The proposed plan will 
be presented, questions answered, suggestion given and a vote taken. Please 
remember to remain Sunday for this meeting. 

Thanks, 
Fellowship Hall Facelift Planning Committee 
Dr. Gregory Anderson, Pastor    


